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DiIorio, Chris

From: Ahlquist, Roy

Sent: Thursday, November 30, 2023 1:30 PM

To: DiIorio, Chris

Subject: Paragon dunes project

Chris, 

 

As we discussed in our meeting yesterday here a couple of concerns on behalf of the fire department.  Is there a dry 

piped standpipe system in the 1st floor parking area that is attached to the main fire protection system and fire pump? If 

not, it will be needed.  Also they will need to perform a radio test in accordance with 780 CMR sect 916 EMERGENCY 

RESPONDER RADIO COVERAGE, NFPA 72 to determine if a BDA is needed. Let me know if you have any other questions 

or concerns. Hope this helps.  

 

Thanks, 

 

Captain Roy W. Ahlquist III 

Fire prevention officer 

Hull Fire department 

253 Atlantic Ave. 2nd floor 

Hull, Ma. 02045 

781-925-1350 (o) 

781-427-4741 (c) 

781-925-2228 (f) 

 


